
All administrators will be required to enroll in 2-Factor Authentication for their Google account. 
Effective August 4th, 2023, you will be prompted to enroll in 2-Factor Authentication the next 
time you login to your Google account.  Once enrolled, you will be prompted to authenticate 
your Google account one time on each device you use.  
 
Attached are step-by-step instructions to enroll in Google 2-Factor Authentication. For further 
assistance contact the Information Systems help desk at (801) 567-8737.   
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